
Hi, EPIC Families!

In advance of the EPIC year, we wanted to let you know what to expect with the program.

NO ONLINE PROGRAM
We will not be offering an online program for EPIC this year. We’re grateful for all the families that 

chose to participate with us online last year, and hope you’ll consider joining us in-person. If you 

choose not to participate in-person, you can still work through the EPIC journal together at home. 

Journals will be available for purchase at each campus bookstore or by contacting us at

epic@ccclife.org

IN-PERSON PROGRAM
 

MASK-OPTIONAL
Our current plan is for EPIC to be mask-optional this year for kids and volunteers. However, we will 

continue to monitor the situation and change to masks-required if we feel that becomes necessary. If 

at any point we begin to require masks and you no longer want your child to participate because of 

that, we will fully refund your registration fee.

PROGRAM LENGTH
The program will now be 90 minutes long and run from 6:30PM-8:00PM on Wednesdays from 

September 15th through April 27th at the Aurora, DeKalb and St.Charles campuses. More details on 

breaks can be found on our campus-specific theme calendar.

CHECK-IN
Nametags will no longer be pre-printed. Instead, you can visit an open check-in station when you 

arrive to receive your child’s name tag and your pickup tag for the night.

PROGRAM ACTIVITIES
Kids will once again rotate between the three environments at EPIC: large group Bible teaching & 

worship, small group discussion & learning, and our games/crafts time.

CAMPUS-SPECIFIC CHANGES
Your campus EPIC director will send you specific information after registration with details on 

locations, pick-up/drop-off procedures etc for your campus.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your campus contact 

listed below.

DAVE GWYNNE			   ST. CHARLES CAMPUS		  630.485.3318
RHONDA CANTRELL		              DEKALB CAMPUS		               815.981.9921
YVONNE BAILEY		              AURORA CAMPUS		              630.450.8005
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